Ronald Ulrich

I favor greater transparency by a committee of qualified,neutral expert,scientific representatives of
academia and industry to determine the feasibility of what the Rules changes entail. I do not favor a
bureacratic answer. Nor, do I favor one man's preference; the governor is not sufficiently qualified.
The committee of neutral experts should investigate each of the pertinent areas: the financial costs:
the projected infrastructure improvements (power lines, right-of-way, labor and material, and ROI)
and the cost of generating the electricity (the available energy sources), study also the source(s) of
income to cover both the initial cost and the long-term cost, the location of needed resources of
lithium for batteries. The panel should be tasked with comparing the foreseeable, the alternative:
coal. Facts should be weighed to determine the containment of emissions.

Thank you. - A Concerned Citizen



